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General Rate Restoration – North East Asia to Australia  

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 
In a continued effort to provide you with sustainable and efficient service, we would like 
to inform you that effective from 1 August 2023, we will implement the following General 
Rate Restoration (GRR) on all containers to be moved ex North East Asia (NEA) into 
Australia: 
 
General Rate Restoration for NEA - Australia from 1 August 2023 : USD 150/TEU  
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. We would like to assure you that we 
are committed to providing you with the highest level of service standard. 
 

 
 

澳大利亚航线运费调整通知 
 
各位尊敬的客户： 

 

为更好地保证澳大利亚航线的高效及持续运作，特此通知您，我司将采取以下措施，

对来自东亚区至澳大利亚港口的所有集装箱货物，在现有单位运价的基础上进行调整， 

 

自 2023 年 8 月 1 日起，GRR： USD 150/TEU 

 

感谢您的理解和支持。太平船务承诺将一如既往地为您提供最优质的服务。 
  

 


